
 

 

 
 

 

Declaration of intent 

Policy of not accepting gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy) 

----------------------------------------------------- 

I am Mrs. Jiranan Thamthong, President of Na Kae Subdistrict Administrative 

Organization. As the highest executive of the Na Kae Subdistrict Administrative Organization  

I would like to announce a policy of not accepting gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing 

duties (No Gift Policy).  and would like to announce the intentions of administrators, civil servants, 

and sub-district employees of every Na Kae Subdistrict Administrative Organization that the Na 

Kae Subdistrict Administrative Organization is an executive agency And all personnel do not 

accept gifts and presents of any kind while on duty. before performing duties and after performing 

duties And that acceptance will result in corruption and misconduct both now and in the future. 

By working together to create a culture of honesty in the organization. Cultivate awareness and 

awareness, create good attitudes and values in performing duties. Think about the public benefits 

of the people more than personal benefits. Have a public mind Perform official duties correctly, 

transparently, fairly and without discrimination. Do not use your position to take advantage of 

people's suffering. Do not act in a conflict between personal interest and public interest. Do not 

accept property or any other benefits that may be calculated as income from anyone. In addition 

to property or benefits that should be obtained according to laws, rules or regulations issued by 

virtue of the provisions of the law. Unless it is the receipt of property or other benefits in 

accordance with ethics. According to the criteria and number of the NACC committee. Including 

compliance with the ethical standards of officials of the Na Kae Subdistrict Administrative 

Organization. and strict guidelines for giving or receiving gifts or other benefits of government 

officials in all positions and levels of the Na Kae Subdistrict Administrative Organization.  
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Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge and all 

executives, sub-district employees and personnel under their supervision will continue to 

strictly abide by the policy. 

This Announcement shall be informed and observed accordingly. 

Announced on 6 December 2023   

 

 

(Mrs. Jiranan Thamthong) 

President of Na Kae Subdistrict Administrative Organization 


